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Newsletter No. 24 – 11th March 2019 
 
Huge congratulations to Noah Watson who has been cast by Vicky Barry Performing 
Arts in an animated film. Noah will provide the voice of a young English boy Timmy. 
Recording takes place in April. 
 
The school will have individual photos taken by County Photos on Wednesday 3rd 
of April. We have also won a competition to get an aerial photo of the school taken. 
 
There will be under 10 training tomorrow Tuesday 12th at 2.45-3.30pm in 
Robertstown GAA. Boys and girls welcome. 
 
Walk on Wednesday will be re-starting on March 13th, weather permitting. Please 
meet at the hotel at 8.40am. 
 
Please continue sending in unwanted books in good condition for the school’s 
“Bring in Book, Buy a Book” fundraiser. 
 
Senior boy’s football blitz on Thursday from 12-2pm in Robertstown GAA. A bus will 
be provided for the children. 
 
School band practice on Thursday after school from 2.35-3.15pm 
 
Congratulations to the members of the school soccer team who represented the 
school in the F.A.I. 5-a-side soccer tournament last Thursday. A special mention to 
everyone who attended training and the trials. 
 
Girl’s football blitz Mini 7’s vs Allen on Wednesday 13th @1pm in Robertstown GAA. 
 
Please keep bringing in Aldi rugby stickers. We are on our third poster now. 
 
Girl’s senior training will commence every Monday from 2.45-3.30 (excluding Bank 
Holiday Monday 18th of March) in Robertstown GAA pitch. Training will start on 
Monday 25th of March. 
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Athletics training is on Wednesday 2.35-3.15pm. Please meet at Ms Poole’s room. 
 
 
There is no homework club this Thursday after school. 
 
 
Parents are reminded that children are only permitted to wear small stud earrings 
to school for safety reasons. No dangling or hoop earrings are permitted. 
 
 
School Uniform 
Please ensure that all pupils are wearing their correct uniform to school. This 
includes collar t-shirts and ties. A uniform check will be conducted in school this 
week. 
 
 
We are celebrating “Seachtain na Gaeilge” in school this week. We will be taking 
part in lots of exciting activities during the week. Carmel our dancing teacher will 
return to lead us in a school Ceili. Friday is Lá Glas where children wear green. 
 
 
School is closed next Monday March 18th as it is a Bank Holiday. 
 
 
Congratulations to all the teachers and pupils on their wonderful creations last week 
during Engineering Week. The school was a showcase for active learning during the 
week. 
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